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We have stabilised our careers programme throughout term 1 of 
2023-24, an overview of this can be found on the school website.

We are now focussing on developing the range and frequency of 
workplace experiences our pupils have, including encounters with 
a range of employers and providing further opportunities for pupils 
to explore further and higher education settings. We have lots of
exciting experiences planned for Spring and Summer Term.


